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P&C  BNO 
 
After all the rain and the hall flooding it was a great evening. 
Thanks to the organisers who had the place looking great. The tarp 
was a lifesaver and did an excellent job. Food was fantastic. It 
looked like everyone was enjoying themselves. I know that a lot of 
people participated to make the evening work but I would like to 
specifically thank Susan Bannister, Jacinta, Rob Kailey & Paul 
Angus. All of the work means more fundraising for the school and 
our kids. I would also like to thank Tracy Gray & Rob Cormack for 
attending on the night and on Saturday afternoon when we cleaned 
up. We do appreciate this.  

Thanks again 
Matthew Garvey 

P&C President 
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Principals Report 

BNO- It was a nice relaxed night, where people had lots of time to chat (& drink). I enjoyed 
catching up with so many of our parents. The venue looked incredible and reflected all the hard 
work and preparation that had gone into making the night run so seamlessly.  Thank you to the 
amazing parent team who made this possible. 
 
2016 is rapidly approaching. We are looking at classes and teachers for next year. If your child 
won’t be attending Birchgrove in 2016 and is not in Year 6 please fill out the form  on our website 
and return it to the office. 
 
Disco- Don’t forget to buy your child/children’s tickets for the disco on Friday night. It sounds like it 
will be a lot of fun. www.trybooking.com/JRZM 
 
It looks like the hot weather has settled in for the next few days. Please make sure your child has 
a water bottle with them. They are allowed to keep it on their desk when it’s hot weather. 
 
The end of year events are all on the calendar, I’ve had to move Stage 3’s Recognition Ceremony 
to the day before, due to a clash with a starting high school event. Recognition Ceremonys 
commence around 9:30.                          Tracy Gray 
 

2015 Dates to Remember 
 Parent 
 Music 
 Sport 
 Student Parliament 
16/11-26/11 Swimming School Years 3-6 
17/11 Preschool Orientation 
18/11 P&C AGM 7pm Staffroom 
19/11 Preschool Orientation 
20/11 School Disco  
24/11 Music Committee AGM 7pm staffroom 
27/11 Preschool Red Concert 
2/12 Stage 3 Recognition Ceremony 
4/12 St Johns Christmas Concert & Hired Instrument Handback 
4/12 Volunteers Thank you Morning Tea 
8/12  Preschool Concert 
8/12 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
9/12 Stage 2 Recognition Ceremony 
10/12 Preschool Concert  
10/12 Stage 1Recognition 
10/12 Music Committee Dinner 
11/12 Preschool Party 
11/12 Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony 
11/12 Year 6 Picnic Day 
15/12 Preschool Party 
15/12 K-6 Parsley Bay Picnic Day 
16/12 Year 6 Farewell Assembly and Arch/ Clap out 
16/12 Preschool Cleaning Day 
16/12 Last Day of 2015 School Year for students 

http://www.trybooking.com/JRZM
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Senior Soiree 
Congratulations to our four ensembles (Consort Recorders, Rock Band, Senior Strings and 
Concert Band) on a wonderful afternoon of music! 

     
 Music Registrations 
If you have missed Music Registrations it's not too late!  We have spots available for the following 
band instruments (2016 Year 3 +); Trombone, French Horn, Flute and Trumpet.  Guitar and piano 
lessons are also available. 
  
Not sure what's right for your child? Please feel free to call or email Michelle Stellini for options. 
michelle_stellini@hotmail.com 0417316725 
  
Music Dates; 
24/11 Music Committee AGM 7pm Staff Room - come along and join a great group of people from 
across the school who all contribute to keep music alive and thriving at Birchgrove.  No need to 
take on a fixed role, plenty of ways to become involved. Current Vacancy : Instrument Co-
Ordinator 
4/12 St John's Concert and Music Instrument Handback - End of 2015 Music Program 
10/12 Music Committee Dinner - Venue TBA 

Library News 
 
This is the last week of book borrowing in the Library. Please 
look at home for overdue books.     As soon as the Redgum 
book orders arrive I will distribute them to the children.  

Mrs Christine Ilieff  

 

mailto:michelle_stellini@hotmail.com
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